
Year 5/6: 98.3% Good 

Year 3/4: 95.2% Below 

Year 1/2: 97.5% Good 

Reception: 94.4% Below 

Nursery: 98.4% Good 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

96.6%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

96.8%  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As the colder days and darker nights draw closer, we value the importance of eating 
warm, nutritious meals. Following on from a small number of comments on recent pupil 
questionnaires, some tweaks have been made. Please enjoy the photographs of the 
older children tucking into Jane’s pizza wraps and chicken dinners– some even went 
back for second helpings! See the reverse for menu details and let Mrs Bates know if 
you would like to give notice of your child starting on school meals. 

 

 

 

 

Local Authority Health and Safety Covid Inspection. 

This week school passed an inspection regarding  routines and 
procedures implemented since reopening in September. The 
officer concerned was very complimentary about the way in 

which staff had gone above and beyond to ensure everyone en-
tering the building is safe. Can I pass on my thanks to parents 
who are supporting school with regards to safety on the play-
ground. However, from Monday we will be asking everyone over 

the age of 11 to wear a mask when dropping off and collect-
ing children. 

Remote Learning 

Please look out for the questionnaire arriving in your in boxes 
soon with  regard to your family’s IT provision. Staff have been 
working hard making provisional plans in case our area has to go 

into another lockdown situation. 

School Photographs 

Monday 2nd November 2020 

Parental consultations 

Thank you for all those parents who participated in telephone 
consultations this week. It was lovely to speak to so many of you 

and discuss how well your children have settled. Please check 
your e mails as teachers have requested “ mop up” appointments 

next week. 

Macmillan total 

The total raised from the non-uniform day was £105.Thanks 

Halloween 
 

Unfortunately, we are unable to provide children with a Halloween disco this year.  
Pupils will be able to participate in games and activities within their own bubbles on 
the afternoon of Friday 23rd October. Children will be allowed to come to school in 
fancy dress costumes if they wish. 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Being Kind  

“In a world where you can be anything, be kind.” 

Ivy W—Mrs Jones 

Felicity W -Miss Stonehouse 

Ocean H-Mr Fairbridge 

Morgan J -Mrs Norris 

 

 

Star Explorer for Miss Schumm is Poppy H 

 

 

Friday 9th October 2020 


